
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Family, Staff, Volunteer and Essential Visitor Update – February 27, 2025 
 
 

Outbreak is OVER 
 
Michigan Unit: remains clear 
 
Huron Unit:  1 resident in isolation  
 
Erie Unit: remains clear 
 
Superior Unit: remains clear 
 
Ontario Unit remains clear.  
 
 
 
 
As always, please do not visit if you are feeling unwell. 
Communication will occur if new cases are added. If you have questions related to the above information 
please call me at the number below.                  
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 

Lindsay Vandenberg 
Administrator  
519-336-6551 ext. 7299 
lvandenberg@vision74.com 
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